
 

MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
February 21, 2023 at 7:00 PM 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Rich LaBombard, City Manager 

DATE: February 21, 2023 

SUBJECT: Deer Survey Results – Discussion Only 

With growing concerns regarding the deer population in the City of Douglas, City staff prepared a deer survey 
to gauge how residents perceive the deer population. This survey was available to all taxpayers on the back of 
their winter tax bill. Approximately 1,360 tax bills were mailed out. Residents could also take the survey online 
or stop in City Hall to pick up a copy.  

With a deadline of February 14, 2023, 175 total surveys, approximately 13 percent response rate, were 
received. Results are attached. 

In summary, residents of Douglas see deer all the time and they worry about the problems they cause, such 
as, deer-vehicle collisions, damage to personal landscape and garden plants, the decline in deer health due to 
over population, damage to the park ecosystems by over-browsing of native forage plants, and the 
transmission of diseases from deer to people. Most residents have not been involved in a car-deer accident 
but have had a near-miss while driving in Douglas. Eighty-seven percent of residents have had their personal 
garden plants or landscaping damaged and selected odor and taste repellants and deer resistant plants as 
being somewhat effective as a measure of preventing damage. Residents strongly support enforcing state 
regulations, prohibiting supplemental feeding of deer by residents, and use some control method to slow the 
growth of the deer population. 

Sample Motion: Discussion Only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


